
Minutes 

CEBS Curriculum Committee 

3:00 p.m., February 5, 2008--Dean’s Conference Room 
 

 

Members Present:   Retta Poe, Chair.   Lucy Maples, Tracy Lara,  Liz Cooksey (for Terrance McCain), Sunny 

Mitchell, Pitt Derryberry, Sylvia Dietrich, Jianliang Wang, John Moore, Sherry Powers, Toby Daniel, Steve 

Haggbloom, Alice Mikovch   Guest:  Janice Ferguson 

 

The first item of business was to approve the minutes of the December 4, 2007 meeting.  These minutes were 

approved as they appeared on the web.   

 

New Business 

 

From the Department of Psychology 

 
It was agreed to address the following two proposals together: 

Revise Course Prerequisities/Corequisites – PSY 562 – Practicum in Psychological Assessment 

Make Multiple Revisions to a Course – PSY 643 – Psychoeducational Assessment 

Powers/Mikovch motion to approve/second.  Motion passed. 

 

From the Department of Special Instructional Programs 

 

Create a New Course – EXED 199 – The Culture of Disability 

Powers/Maples motion to approve/second.  Janice Ferguson presented this proposal.  It was noted that the course 

description needed to be more specific.  Other editorial revisions were mentioned.  The motion did pass with the 

understanding that these revisions would be made before the proposal was sent on. 

 

From the Department of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

It was agreed to address the following two proposals together: 

Revise Course Prerequisites – MGE 490, Student Teaching 

Revise Course Prerequisites – SEC 490, Student Teaching 

Derryberry/Lara motion to approve/second.  The motion passed. 

 

Other Business 

 

▪      For Information— 

 

  The Dean’s Office has approved a one-time offering for the Spring 2008 semester for IECE 294,  

  Assessment of Young Children and IECE 295, Creating Learning Environments 

 

  The Dean’s Office has approved a one-time offering for the Summer 2008 semester for  

  LTCY 570, Literacy Professional Development Seminar  

 

  LTCY 600 Maintain Matriculation – this is a new course that has been created and added to  

  the course inventory 

 

▪    There were two reports from the Alternate Admissions Subcommittee 

 

▪     There was a reminder to be holding elections in the various departments for new members for the CEBS  

 Curriculum Committee.  These names are needed by April in order to be able to elect members to serve on 

 the University Curriculum and the University Senate committees. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:20. 

 

       Susan Krisher, Committee Secretary 


